Chelsea Benner

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2017 8:38 AM

To: Holly Duncan; Holly Myers; Joe Miller; Josh Hink; Justin Turnbull; Kelly Bacon
Subject: BL-17-00015 Kohl

Good Morning!
Please view the Boundary line application and submit any comments by September 13 2017.

BL-17-00015 (External)
BL-17-00015 (Internal)

Thank you!

Chielsea PBenner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co . kittitas.wa.us




